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Fort Financial participated in two 
initiatives this holiday season to give 
back to the community. 

For the second year, we partnered with 
Dana to support its annual Toys for 
Tots campaign and donated $1,550 to 
help Dana employees purchase toys for 
area children in need this Christmas.

Fort Financial employees also adopted 
a Fort Wayne-based military family 
and purchased items from the family’s 
wish list along with gift cards to help 
brighten their holiday season.

Earlier this year, we announced 
plans and broke ground on a new 
corporate office. 

The decision to move our 
headquarters from Spring Street 
in Fort Wayne was not an easy one. 
However, our new building at the 
corner of Lima and Wallen Roads 
in Fort Wayne will give us enough 
space to grow, to add services and 
to expand our staff so that we can 
continue to support you in achieving 
your financial goals.

The 27,000 square-foot building 
will include a full-service branch 
location attached to the corporate 
headquarters and will feature an 
exterior ATM and two drive-up lanes.

As construction continues, we 
expect to move into the new 
headquarters late summer of 2022. 

Watch for progress updates on our 
website and Facebook page in 2022. 
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We’ve come a long way since our 
founding on December 7, 1946. 
Even though a lot has changed, our 
commitment to serving your best 
interests remains.

We thank you for allowing us to 
take care of you, your family and 
your friends and look forward to 
continuing to do so!

CELEBRATING 75 YEARS



Fort Financial’s Nominating 
Committee is currently accepting 
applications to fill three available 
positions on our Board of Directors.

Current board member incumbents 
seeking another term include:

Sarah Delgadillo
George Eldridge
Shelly Musolf

Members who wish to be placed in 
the nomination must submit their 
resume and letter of intent to run for a 
position on the Board of Directors to:

Nominating Committee
c/o Fort Financial Credit Union
3102 Spring Street
Fort Wayne, IN 46808

Those seeking a positition on the 
Board of Directors must present 

the Nominating Committee with a 
petition bearing the signatures of no 
less than 1% of the total membership 
of Fort Financial Credit Union, or 500 
signatures (as outlined in Article VI, 
Section I of the credit union’s bylaws.)

All signatures must be valid Fort 
Financial members and must be at 
least 18 years of age.

Petitions must be returned to the 
Nominating Committee no later than 
5:00 p.m. on Friday, January 28, 
2022.

If more than three nominees are 
validated, a special ballot will be 
mailed mid- to late- February. The 
results of the election will be 
announced at the Fort Financial 
annual meeting on Tuesday, March 
15, 2022.

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS
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Fort Financial Credit Union  is a part 
of the CO-OP Shared Branch Network. 
Members  have access to more than  
5,000 locations Nationwide.

ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE

Fort Financial will hold its Annual 
Meeting on Tuesday, March 15, 
2022 at 4:00 p.m. at our corporate 
office at 3102 Spring St., Fort Wayne, 
Indiana.

The event is free to all Fort Financial 
members.

To reserve your seat, please call (260) 
432-1561 or e-mail kelly.moore@
fortfinancial.org.

HOLIDAY HOURS

PRESIDENTS’ DAY 

The credit union will be closed Monday, 
February 21, 2022. The Fort Wayne 
Meijer in-store branches will be open 
from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. 


